
Joint Board of Selectmen/Finance Committee Meeting 
November 18, 2015 

 
 
A joint meeting of the Board of Selectmen and Finance Committee was held on November 18, 
2015 in Room 205 of the Butterick Building. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM. 
 
In Attendance: 
Board of Selectmen - Chairman Robert Cutler, John Kilcoyne and Maureen Cranson 
Finance Committee - Chairman Joe Sova, Bob Brown, Barbara Bartlett, Mary Cliett and Cynthia 
Secord.  
Town Administrator Michael Szlosek was also in attendance. 
 
Discussion of FY17 Budget Goals and Parameters: 
Finance Committee Chairman Joe Sova noted the Finance Committee had voted at their last 
meeting, held on November 16, 2015, to recommend the FY17 budget be prepared as level 
services.  
 
Town Administrator Michael Szlosek mentioned the Town Accountant is currently getting 
department budget numbers together. No information on state aid is available at this time. 
 
After discussion, BOS Chairman Bob Cutler indicated the Board will support Finance Committee 
recommendations. 
 
The Finance Committee adjourned their meeting at 7:19 PM. 


